From: Patrick Bradshaw [mailto:bradshaw@bradshawrobinson.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2020 5:52 PM

To: Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamnc.org=

Subject: [Ext] RE: Legacy Extension BOC Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Chatham County network. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, please call the sender (do not use the
number listed on the email in question).

Kim:

Unfortunately, after the outcome at the Planning Board, the developer has decided to withdraw this request. Given the time left and the risk that the extension might not be granted, they had to go ahead and start
the work to develop the lots in accordance with the existing approvals.

Thanks very much to you and your colleagues in the Planning Department for the consultation and cooperation as we figured out the proper procedure for this request.

Regards,
Patrick



